
Researchers present findings from Cap de Barbaria II archaeological push
Tuesday, 11 October 2022 08:50

On 17 October, Doctors Pau Sureda and Edgar Camarós, accompanied by Raquel Guasch,
Formentera's councillor of heritage, will present findings from phase nine of Arqueobarbaria, an
archaeological project that is being carried out at the Cap de Barbaria II dig site. (This phase
found crews performing a combination of excavation and restoration work.) With restoration of
the settlement –the principal milestone– now complete, the next step is creation of a related
museum. At present field work is complete and the researchers will proceed to laboratory and
analytical work. The presentation will be held at 7.00pm in the Consell de Formentera hall of
ceremonies (Sala d'Actes).
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